
 

 

June 9, 2023 
 
 
Town of Amsterdam 
283 Manny’s Corner Rd 
Amsterdam, NY 12010 
 
 
RE: Contact Extension 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to renew our current contract with The Town of Amsterdam for 
another 2 year period.  The yearly cost for trash and recycling starting Jan 1, 2024 will be $26,944 
per month.  Jan 1, 2025 the price will be increased to $28291.20 per month.  Please accept this 
letter as the agreement between the Town of Amsterdam and County Waste & Recycling Service, 
Inc., to extend the current waste and recycling agreement beginning January 1, 2024 and ending 
December 31, 2025.  
 
This agreement will cover the 1400 parcels in the Town of Amsterdam as well as the 200 parcels 
in Ft Johnson.  Once this letter is returned with signature, County Waste and Recycling will put a 
plan in place to have containers delivered to the Ft Johnson residents by the end of Dec 2023. 
 
This letter agrees to the extension between the Town of Amsterdam and County Waste & 
Recycling Service, Inc.  Please review, sign ,and return one copy. 
 
Thanks again for your continuous support and commitment.  We take a lot of pride in servicing 
your community.  Please feel free to contact me if you need additional information at 518-877-
2335 or email DuaneHr@wcnx.org. 
 
 

 
  6/9/23 

Duane Hromada, Sales Manager                                 Date 
County Waste & Recycling Service, Inc. 
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Thomas DiMezza, Town Supervisor                            Date 

Town of Amsterdam 


